
 

 
3rd September 2018 

What’s going on this week? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North and South Korean families have been reunited for the first time in nearly 70 years. A three-
day reunion took place at North Korea's Mount Kumgang resort. Emotions ran high as mothers and 
children were reunited. The reunions follow much better relationships between North and South 
Korea in recent months. Many Korean families were divided by the war nearly seven decades ago. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 

 Can you imagine how it would feel to be separated from your family? 
 If you were reunited with family after a long time apart, what questions would you want to ask 

them and what would you like to learn about their lives? 
 Do you think the families will have recognised each other after 70 years? Do you think you 

would recognise your family after such a long period? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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